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CURRENT SITUATION AND DIALOGUE IN VENEZUELA
 
(Note from the Permanent Mission of Panama requesting that this topic be considered at a regular meeting of the Permanent Council) 

PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA TO THE OAS
Washington, D.C.
PANA-OEA-2-117/14
March 14, 2014
Excellency:
I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request the inclusion of the topic "Current situation and dialogue in Venezuela" on the order of business for the regular meeting of the Permanent Council on Wednesday, March 19, 2014. 
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To proceed on that item, we are requesting that the Honorable María Corina Machado, Deputy in the National Assembly of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, be invited to update the OAS Permanent Council on developments taking place in her country.
This request is based on the last paragraph of Declaration CP/DEC. 51 (1957/14), which states that the “Permanent Council declares its interest to remain seized of the situation and dialogue under way in Venezuela.”
Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Arturo Vallarino

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Pedro Vergés
Chair of the Permanent Council and Ambassador, 
Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic
Washington, D.C.
� EMBED Word.Picture.8 ���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP32448E01.doc�








_1456645634.doc




PERMANENT COUNCNIL


